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To whom it may concern.

Limestone water is asking for you to approve a 280% water bill increase and a 340% 
sewage bill increase for my neighborhood of Northshore in Savannah Tn.   Please 
oppose and send this greedy, rotten company with a Better Business Bureau rating of 
F a strong message by denying this rate increase.   It is unreasonable and a 
miscarriage of rationality to our community.  It will cause decrease in property values 
since other communities outside of the reach of Limestone utilities will be preferred 
over our.   This will be the death of many household budgets in this community.

Regards,
Doug Cassidy

 

Sent from my iPad
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